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Isabel* Video Transcript 

Recorded for KAIROS in 2018. 

  

Christmas Wish 

[We] are fortunate to celebrate our first ever Christmas together as family after 13 years. I wish that the 
other children will be reunited with their families and experience the happiness of spending [time] 
during Christmas [together]. And Merry Christmas to all and God bless you all. Thank you. 

 

Thank you 

I would like to say thank you so much to Mr Hussen who helped us but I know you can do better and I 
call on you to support, to continue signing the KAIROS letters, online letters, to IRCC [Immigration, 
Refugees and Citizenship Canada], calling for Permanent Residency of all caregivers upon their arrival 
here in Canada with their families and also to thank Miss Wilma Pagadoan, Miss Jenny Kwan, and the 
KAIROS thank you so much for all your help and support. God bless you all. Thank you. 

  

 

*not her real name 
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